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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is constructing a new 
interchange on Interstate 95 (I-95) at Ellis Road to provide direct access 
between I-95 and the Melbourne International Airport. These additional 
entrances and exit ramps will help relieve traffic congestion at the adjacent 
interchanges. It will align with Ellis Road on the east and connect to a regional 
roadway network on the west.

I-95 northbound and southbound single lane closures may occur between  
7 p.m. and 4 p.m. 
I-95 northbound and southbound double lane closures may occur between  
9:30 p.m. and 5 a.m.
John Rodes Boulevard northbound and southbound single lane closures may 
occur between 7 p.m. and 4 p.m.
Ellis Road eastbound and westbound lane closures may occur between  
7 p.m. and 4 p.m.

Interstate 95 Interchange at Ellis Road
Financial Project ID: 426905-3Brevard County

Your source for information on state roadway projects in  
Central Florida is just a “click” away!

Visit www.cflroads.com or scan the QR code to view anticipated 
lane closures and current information about this project.

Fast Facts
Contractor:  

Jr. Davis Construction 
Company, Inc.  

Project Cost:  
$39 Million

Work to Begin:  
Fall 2018  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Spring 2020

Contact Information
Public Information Coordinator

Melanie Hand

321-634-6111

melanie.hand@dot.state.fl.us
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